
OXNARD CITY COUNCIL NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
The Oxnard City Council will conduct a public hearing on June 4, 2024, at 6:00 P.M. at the 
City Council Chambers located at 305 West Third Street at 6:00 p.m. to consider the Proposed 
2024-2029 Capital Improvement Program (CIP) for the City of Oxnard in accordance with 
Government Code 66002.  
 
The City Council Staff report and report materials should be available 12 days prior to the City 
Council meeting by going to: https://www.oxnard.org/city-meetings/ The public may view the 
meeting at which the public meeting will be conducted being at 6:00PM on the City’s website 
(https://www.oxnard.org/city-meetings/), on YouTube (www.youtube.com/oxnardnews) or 
Spectrum channel 10 / Frontier channel 35. 
 
The public may appear and be heard at the public hearing or may provide comments to the City 
Council via email at cityclerk@oxnard.org no later than 3:00 P.M. on the day of the meeting. A 
video conference/telephone option for public comments is also available at this time. Speakers 
may register to speak by completing the public comment form on the City’s website: 
https://www.oxnard.org/ city-meetings/ or call the City Clerk’s office at (805) 385-7803. 
 
In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, if you need assistance to participate in 
this hearing, please contact the City Clerk’s office at (805) 385-7803. Notification at least 72 
hours prior to the hearing will enable City staff to make reasonable arrangements. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


